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CONGRATULATIONS 
OUR WEEKLY CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY WINNERS 

RECEPTION CLASS SCHOOL DROP OFF  
 

From Monday 19 February, you will be able to drop off your child at the 
main green playground gates from 8.15am, where they will be  

welcomed by a member of our Belvedere Prep Team.  
  

The green gate closes at 8.40am (prompt). 

http://belvedereprep.com/


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

PARKING 
Considerate parking outside school reduces congestion.  

Please park and drive considerately, and with due regard for the 
safety of other drivers and pedestrians.  

 
There are double yellow lines identifying areas where you should 

not park. Some cars are parking on the double yellow lines. 
These cars are making it difficult for families to cross the road 

safely, whilst also causing congestion for other road users.  
 

We have also received a number of complaints from our  
local residents.  

 
In order to support the safety of our families, we politely ask that 
you do not park on the double yellow lines and are considerate of 

local residents.  
 

We appreciate your support with this matter. 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
CLASS DOJO CHAMPIONS 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
ROMIE 

SPORT AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
SACHIN 

SCIENCE AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
SIENNA 

FRENCH AWARD 

CONGRATULATIONS 
CECE 

MUSIC AWARD 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
ANJALI 

BREAKFAST CLUB AWARD 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
SHRAY 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AWARD 

HAPPY  
BIRTHDAY  

 
FROM  

 
BELVEDERE  

PREP 


